We are delighted to invite you and your child, to our open day on Friday 2nd December

Come and experience, first hand, life in St. Mary's on the Hill, including:

- Centre of pastoral excellence
- Child centred learning and provision
- Our amazing school choir
- Engaging interactive activities
- The informative and approachable Early Years team



Learn to Love, Love to Learn

## **OPEN** DAY! FRIDAY 2ND **DECEMBER**



Mr Matthew O'Brien (Principal) will host an information session at 9:30am in the school's assembly hall

We look forward to meeting you all!



Find us on (

